

# Guildford Accordion Club

# **Guildford Accordion Club Newsletter**

Welcome to our last club night of 2016.

We hope you enjoy this Christmas Party evening with a few Christmas songs Carols and also our play-along.

At the break enjoy tucking in to the goodies.

After the break and the raffle you can play your party pieces.

#### For Sale

A Honer Verdi III accordion is for sale on behalf of one of our club members.

It has 3 bass couplers and 5 Treble.

It's in very good condition and comes with a year's guarantee. £600 or very near offer. Contact John or call 07825151684

### For Sale

Another member has an Accordion for sale. It's a Victoria (Super ) A105 Piano Accordion 26-48 bass with 2 treble couplers. Contact Jennifer on 07946551778

## West

# Sussex Accordion Club

Next meeting is 31st January,

it will be with a Scottish Theme.

St Andrews Youth Centre. Cants Lane Burgess Hill West Sussex, RH15 0LG £5 Admission - includes Refreshments.

### **Entries for Newsletter**

If any member has anything of interest that they would like put in the newsletter please contact Anita.

# **Hot Spots**

Anyone willing to play solo or duets please have a word with John Cumiskey

# Thames Area Accordion Festival

This will be held on the 4th February 2017 at

St Andrews Church Centre

Mount Park Road, Ealing.

5 minutes from Ealing Broadway Station and very near Ealing Broadway Shopping Centre so there's lots of places nearby for lunch.

Entries from people of all grades will be welcome. Solo, Duets and Groups of players can all enter. A great opportunity to play to an audience.

The adjudicator is Thomas Hardaker. He will do a recital at the end of the day, also the Goodreed ensemble will perform.

There will be trade stands and accordion crafts for sale.

Tea coffee and refreshments will be available throughout the day.

Enquiries and entry forms to japmullally@gmail.com

### Thanks to members

We would like to thank you all for your support over the last year, it's been great having your company.

We would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a very Happy New Year

Our Next Club Night

January 20th 201

Hope to see you all next year!

Committee member: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk